
 

 

 

 

    

 
 

  

    

 
 

 Delay in School Opening  

   Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Oct. 28, 2016 

 

about | Dr. Martha Cohen 

School delay 

 

contact |  

Jason Hartl, Principal 

drmarthacohen@cbe.ab.ca 

Website | 

www.cbe.ab.ca/drmarthacoh

en 

 

 

 

 I know that you and your children are very excited to 
move into our new school building as am I and all the Dr. 
Martha Cohen staff!  Everyone is working very hard to 
have our new school open, but unfortunately due to 
unforeseen engineering challenges our school will not 
open on Jan. 3 as expected.  

 

We are closely watching the construction progress and 
will provide you with an update through email and the 
school website in January when we have the information 
needed to confirm a revised opening date.  

 

Dr. Martha Cohen School will continue to operate as a 
“school within a school” at Wilma Hansen School and 
New Brighton School until our new school is ready to 
open. Transportation and noon supervision services will 
remain the same until our new school opens.  

 

Please contact me at drmarthacohen@cbe.ab.ca if you 

have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Hartl, Principal 

Dr. Martha Cohen School 
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